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Carr Visits Nebraska with Senator Fischer and Governor Ricketts
Focus on Rural Broadband and Telehealth

LINCOLN, NE, May 5, 2021—Today, Commissioner Carr is visiting Nebraska for events with Senator 
Deb Fischer and Governor Pete Ricketts.  The events will focus on the FCC’s efforts to accelerate rural 
broadband builds and increase telehealth access.

Carr will first join Senator Fischer at an event with members of the Nebraska Legislature and Nebraska 
Public Service Commission to discuss the FCC’s latest efforts to close the digital divide and increase 
telehealth opportunities.  The visit will also focus on telecommunications policy developments in the state 
of Nebraska.  Carr will then join Governor Ricketts to discuss opportunities to promote the build out of 
high-speed Internet services across the state.
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